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Tuesday, 31 October 2023 

Year 3 Tennis Taster Session 

Dear parents/carer, 

We are delighted to inform you that we are able to offer all our Year 3 pupils the chance to take part in a tennis session at 

Hallamshire Tennis & Squash Club Ltd 716 Ecclesall Road, Sheffield S11 8TA. This a fantastic opportunity for your child to 

take part in a sport and learn new skills. We will be walking to the Tennis and Squash Club – please ensure your child 

brings a waterproof coat. The date of the event is Tuesday 7th November 2023 and will take place in the afternoon 

beginning at 1:30pm and finish 3:00pm. As we will be walking back, from the centre we may arrive at school slightly later 

than home time but it should be no later than 3:30pm. Your child must wear suitable PE kit for this activity: white PE t-

shirt, black shorts/tracksuit bottoms and suitable trainers.  

 

Thanks  

Mr Rowe  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3 Tennis Taster Session 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to take part in a taster squash session at the 

Hallamshire Tennis & Squash Club Ltd 716 Ecclesall Road, Sheffield S11 8TA. 

 On Tuesday 7th November 2023, 1:30pm – 3:00pm. 

Signed ________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


